
 

 
 

Achieving Excellence 
Together 

CARRICK KNOWE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
LAMPACRE ROAD 

EDINBURGH 
EH12 7HU 

Tel: 0131 334 4505 
www.carrickknoweprimary.com 

Email: headteacher@carrickknowe.edin.sch.uk 
Gail Canning 

Head Teacher 

 
 

 
 

 

18th December 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parking 
Over the last month or so I have been contacted by several members of our community regarding 
dangerous and irresponsible parking by families dropping off and collecting children from school and 
nursery. 
 
The on-going changes and restrictions on the road outside of our school are to support children safely 
walking, cycling and scooting to school. However, if adults then park on corners, double yellow lines and 
across the driveways of residents near the school, this can be even more dangerous. It is only a matter of 
time before there is a serious accident or fatality. 
 
The residents near the school have advised me they will now contact the police if people are obstructing 
their driveways, even if only for a short time.  They will also do this if they are subject to verbal abuse 
when asking people to move their cars. 
 
Please, please help us keep all our children safe by following the rules around traffic restrictions in the 
area and by NOT parking on corners, double yellow lines or across driveways for ANY time, no matter how 
short. 
If you can, please walk, scoot, or cycle to school. Those who are unable to do so, please park safely in an 
appropriate place and walk from your car to school.  
 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 
 

 


